MCYHA Board Meeting
March 12, 2013

Members Present: Kirk Null, Steve Schulz, Julie and Chris Bennett

Members Absent: Reza Ghasemi, Sarah Prosser, Diane Wait

Minutes from the February 5, 2013 meeting were reviewed, pending approval at April meeting.

CIPHL Rep Report: 
2/6/13 CIPHL Meeting: No quorum so no business was discussed except drafting of Varsity All-Star teams.  The next CIPHL meeting is scheduled for 3/16/13.  

 Vice President’s Report: 
	Nothing to report.

Registrar’s Report:  
Nothing to report.

Treasurer’s Report:  
Dee emailed in current status:
Ice Account - $13,000
Rink Account - $38,000
Scholarship - $590

We made $398.04 bagging groceries at Jewels and already have one scheduled for next season in October.

Outstanding Fee - Thomas Garman still owes $170 plus $30 for Blaze tickets (that have not been picked up). They will not return my calls, emails or texts. I let Charlie know that as of right now, Thomas is not eligible to play spring league, if he was interested.

I've cancelled the Heartland hockey website, but haven't distributed the website Sarah has created, as I thought it might be a little confusing since Charlie was updating his and send that link to players. For the interim, I asked Charlie to put the 2013-14 registration form on his website, but that hasn't been done yet.
ACTION: Ask Charlie what he wants to do with the Gmail/Google sites. (Chris)

Everything for the banquet is set up for Monday, March 18 at 6:00.
ACTION: Have coaches say something about each player. (Chris)

To date, I've received 19 registration forms from Bantam players.

Secretary’s Report:  
	Nothing to report.

Ice Commissioner’s Report:  No Report.  

President’s Report:
Discussion took place about asking for a parent to volunteer to do “Media”.  Also we should have a flyer that explains and asks for volunteers for scheduling, managing and need for assistance at each game.
ACTION: Will discuss at April meeting.

New Business:  Discussion took place in regard to several possible opportunities for the Spring and Summer.
· Spring League open to all midget players- Working on ice time with Joe Olsen.
· Chris talked to Joe Olsen about scheduling the “Annual Meeting”/Player Skate. No dates yet.
· Summer conditioning with Sports Enhancement Center- 1-2 times per week and then have 4 teams play Saturdays 5-8pm
Old Business: 
· 3/16/13- We have been asked to bring the Sharks to a Blaze game.  Dee is following up on ticket numbers.
· 3/18/13- Biaggi’s for team dinner at 6:00pm.  Dee is following up on reservations.
· Sharkshockey.weebly.com-  AWESOME website that Sarah is designing for us- more to come!

Next meeting will be April 9th at the PIC 7pm.

Respectfully Submitted,   
Julie Bennett
